
19 March 2024 
 
 
Lisa Hood 
Tourism Events & Marketing Coordinator 
TOWN OF GODERICH 
 
 
In consideration of an event currently being planned for  July 27 2024 we are contacting the Town of 
Goderich as “Bizarre Markets” We are three Goderich businesses: Tribute Studios Inc, The Den Juice 
Co. (both BIA businesses) and Vinylly Vintage of 88 Britannia Rd E, Goderich, ON N7A 1H5.  
 
Our intention is to hold a Punk Rock Market event on the date outlined above. The intended event, will 
begin at 1200 Noon for vendors, allowing them to setup on the South Plaza section of the square and 
onto the Western approach, towards The Juice Den. The intention is that there will be no interference 
with the existing market patrons and that our event will actually invite a whole new clientele to the 
downtown for the day.  
 
The evening portion of the event will begin at approximately 7:00 PM when we will present three bands 
for a free event. The first two bands will be local acts, namely Animal Mother and Division/Line. The 
third act will be 63 Munro from London. This portion of the event will wrap up at approximately 10:00 
PM 
 
The event will be alcohol free and will encourage all ages to participate.  
 
We ask that Council consider granting recognition to this petition and all further applications we will 
make in regards to this event. 
 
Should you require any further clarification, we can be reached in any of the ways outlined in the 
signature block. 
 
 
 
Bizarre Markets 
 
Mark D Woodward Tribute Studios Inc 
tributestudiosgoderich@gmail.com 
519 -612-2666  
 
Clare Day The Den Juice Co.  
thedenjuiceco@gmail.com 
 
Melissa at Vinylly Vintage 
vinyllyvintage@gmail.com 

Bizarre Markets 
60A East Street 
Goderich ON N7A 1N3 
Attn: Tribute Studios Inc. 


